

Walton-le-Dale

Wednesday Weekly Newsletter

"Through working together, the best is yet to come"

www.wldps.com

Issue 25 -16th June 2021

Dear Parents,

MESSAGE OF THE WEEK

Unfortunately, our Year 3 cohort and certain staff closely involved with the support of this year group have been sent home to self-isolate today at lunchtime.

With a growing number of parental cases that have been communicated to the school more recently, I would like to take this opportunity to ask all our parents to take greater care with social distancing and with the wearing of masks. We are noticing a decrease in the practise of mask wearing, with many parents failing to wear them on school premises as requested. Please do everything possible to cover up and keep a distance.

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY

Tempest Photography will be coming in on Friday 18th June. These will be whole class pictures and children will need to be in full school uniform and looking smart!

Year 3's class photo has been rearranged for Monday 28th June.

BREAKFAST/AFTER SCHOOL CLUB PAYMENTS

Please could all parents who have booked their child into Breakfast or After School Club ensure they have funds in their Parent Pay account before their child attends.

NURSERY PLACES AVAILABLE IN SEPTEMBER

We still have places available in our Nursery for September 2021.

Our popular nursery accepts applications from the age of three, where they learn in a calm and nurturing environment, full of rich learning opportunities with caring staff. Our outdoor areas are large and now full of possibilities to engage your child.

Parents who are entitled to 30 hours have these hours met by attending Monday to Thursday 8.30-3.15pm and Friday 8.30-11.30am.

Parents using their entitled 15 hours, have these met by attending either mornings or afternoons 5 days a week. Extra sessions cost £20.

Application forms are available from the school office.

Please phone the school office on 01772 335065 if you have any questions.

BREAKFAST/AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 2021/22

We are now taking bookings for Breakfast and After School Club for the 2021-22 academic year. If your child needs a place, please complete the booking form, which can be collected from the School Office. If your child is already attending the Breakfast or After School Club this year, you do still need to complete a booking form for next year. Places are offered on a first come first serve basis.

SOUTH RIBBLE VALLEY JUNIORS CYCLING CLUB NEED YOU!



CURRENT TRIPS & PAYMENTS AVAILABLE TO PAY ON PARENTPAY

The following may be paid for using Parentpay –

Nursery Fees

Lunch Payments

Breakfast Club Payments

After School Club Payments

Year 1 Educational Visit to 'Bring Yer Wellies'

Yours sincerely,

C J Shields

Friday 18 th June	Tempest photography – Class photos
Friday 25 th June	Year 6 depart for Boreatton Park 1pm
Tuesday 29 th June	Visit to 'Bring Yer Wellies' in Hoghton-Rhino
Wednesday 30 [™] June	Visit to 'Bring Yer Wellies' in Hoghton- Elephant
Wednesday 14 th July	Year 5 and 6 Sports Day 10.30am
	Year 1 and 2 Sports Day 1.30pm
Thursday 15 th July	Year 3 and 4 Sports Day 10.30am
	Reception and Nursery Sports Day 1.30pm
Friday 16 th July	Sports Day Finals 1.30pm
Monday 19 th July	Full Governors' Meeting 5.30pm
Friday 23 rd July	End of Term – 1.15pm
Friday 3 rd September	Start of Autumn Term

SUPER PUPILS

Congratulations to our "Super Pupils" from last week:

Bison Class- Karol

Manatee Class- Tanisha

Falcon Class- Isabella

Eagle Class- Jazmin

Jaguar Class- Bobby

Leopard Class- Leon

Loris Class- Alice

Kakapo Class- Danniella

Gorilla Class- James

Orangutan Class- Roman

Elephant Class- Macey

Rhinoceros Class- Robyn

Page 3